Public Comment for Board Meeting

To the person requesting to speak during the public comments section of the meeting:

Library policy requires that the speaker complete and submit this form so that the comments can be
discussed in detail. Copies of the library’s Public Participation at Board Meetings policy will be made
available to you. Thank you for taking the time to provide needed information.

Name:

Address:

Telephone number:

Email address:

Speaker represents:
Self

Organization (name):

Other Group (name):

Brief description of the topic the speaker wishes to address:

Signature : Date:
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